
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date:  
 
Email:  

Dear  

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230405. 

 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below and on 
the attached spreadsheet: 

 
Using the latest available data and going back to 2015, please provide a year- 
by-year breakdown by postcode: 

 
(a) all logged responses to firearms related incidents and the Postcode 

location in which they happened 
 
Please note that the data provided on the spreadsheet is the closest approximation 
we can get to that which is both useful and non-disclosive. If we went into more 
detail on either the postcode or the individual year, we would have to submit ‘<10’ for 
all figures due to data protection legislation. 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 



 


